
MATHS FACULTY 
Our Junior and Level 1 students are
focusing on Statistics for the first term.
Understanding statistics, how they are
created and what they mean, will give our
tamariki the ability to critically analyse
reports, news items and social media, an
increasingly important skill. Year 12
Health students visited a Year 11 Maths
class with a questionnaire to gather
statistics about the popularity of different
sports in the College. This practical
example of statistics in action will help
inform decisions made around sport in
the College and is key to a Level 2 Health
assessment.
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ROD BARNETT VISIT
The Student Leadership Team,
staff and members of the
community met with Rod
Barnett who is an award winning
internationally recognised
landscape architect.  Powerful
discussions took place with
regards to redesigning and
enhancing the College
environment.  We look forward
to Rod returning to the College
with sketches reflective of the
ideas shared with him.  



M

HOUSEWARMING 
On Wednesday all students and staff went to the Otorohanga Memorial Pool Complex for
our inaugural Housewarming event. The purpose was to give both students and staff time to
get to know each other and build whakawhanaungatanga within each House. 

There was a free sausage sizzle run by AIA Catering and some staff members. Student
Leaders showed excellent leadership skills throughout the event and pool staff along with
our staff members were amazing supervisors. 

We are truly grateful and fortunate to be able to have had this event when many areas are
still suffering and trying to rebuild from the effects of Cyclone Gabrielle.
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